Mendocino County

TO: pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org

JAN 29 2021

Planning & Building Services

FROM: Heather Litton

RE: Case # MHRB_2020-0016

January 26, 2021

Dear MHRB Board Members,

| support the proposed renovation and expansion of the shed at 45320 Calpella Street.
Constructive use of the building allows the owner to live and work on site, which is healthy for

the community.

| support approval a ISFaject which addresses the applicant’s needs while remaining consistent
with the MHRB guidelines.

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of our community.

Heather Litton
45130 Calpella Street



